
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

March 20, 2020 
 
 
 

               Important Notice 
 
Due to the emerging public health impact of the coronavirus outbreak (COVID-19) 
we have adjourned our Annual Shareholders’ Meeting until Friday, April 24, 2020 
at 10:00 a.m. 
 
The meeting will be held at 444 Aviation Boulevard, Santa Rosa, CA. 
 
Thank you. 


